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licensing

From: Rummel, Marsha
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:25 PM
To: licensing
Cc: Hanson, Michael; Verveer, Michael; Knox Jr., Isadore; Myadze, Charles
Subject: Comments for ALRC 5/15/24

Greetings ALRC- 
 
#2 AtwoodFest - I support Temporary class B/Street use permit 
 
#29 Deliciouser - I support outdoor patio until 9p 
 
#31 PX 2 Prost- I support with the understanding from the applicant that they will reach out to nearby 
neighbors  to inform them of event and street closing 
 
#33/45 Tacos and Taquila - I support with the understanding that there is no outdoor amplified music on 
the rooftop patio 
 
#34 Umami E license - the applicant attended MNA preservation and development committee yesterday. 
Neighbors on Jenifer St did not support a DJ until close. There was no consensus and no action taken by 
the MNA P&D at their meeting. After listening to the discussion, the applicant agreed to ask for referral to 
next ALRC meeting so I can hold a neighborhood meeting on June 25 @ 6p 
 
#44 Lone Girl Brewing Co - I support with same conditions for patio capacity as previous establishment 
(38) 
 
#61 Elks Lodge - I understand the application was received timely but misplaced and added late to the 
agenda. I'm not sure nearby neighbors received a postcard  of the proposed request for change of 
licensed premises to allow alcohol service on the lawn and if that is correct, I would be happy to add this 
to my neighborhood meeting mentioned above if the applicant agrees to referral. 
 
Thank you for your service- 
 
Marsha 
 
 
Alder Marsha Rummel (she/her/hers) 
District 6 
Subscribe to my blog: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district6/blog/ 
Please note: all email, regular mail, text, & written communications are subject to open record requests. 

 
 


